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1.  You have requested a repeal of the provisions created in 1997 Acts 191 and 237
requiring a person to disclose his or her social security number (SSN).  Please note that,
under the federal Personal Responsibility and Work Opportunity Reconciliation Act of
1996 (PRWORA), each state must require a person’s SSN to be recorded on any
application for a professional, driver’s, occupational, recreational or marriage license,
on any records relating to a judgment of divorce, support order or paternity
determination and on every death certificate.  A state that fails to enact these
requirements risks losing federal funding for child and spousal support enforcement.
Wisconsin passed 1997 Act 191 to comply with the PRWORA.  If enacted, this draft
would jeopardize Wisconsin’s receipt of federal funds.

2.  Do you want a delayed effective date?
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